## Brown, Patti

From:

Randi Pueschner | Smith's Bike Shop <randi@smithsbikes.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 12, 2018 6:56 PM

To:

Brown, Patti

Subject:

Myrick Park Shelter

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

Dear Park Board Commissioners – Liz Reardon (from Blue Steel Bikes) and I are putting an event together this Saturday called Cranksgiving. It is a national movement to buy Thanksgiving items for families in need, all by bicycle. We would like to make Myrick Park our central station for all volunteers to meet and get their instructions before heading out to the local grocery stores. We would like to use the Gun Shelter if that is available. We are asking first if we can use that space on Nov 17 from 9:30 – 4:30 (the event is from 10-4). Second, we are wondering if we could reserve the shelter at no cost. All of the food will be given to La Cocina Food Pantry at Central High School to be distributed to families in need before Thanksgiving.

For more information on our event, here is a link to the national movement: <a href="http://www.cranksgiving.org/">http://www.cranksgiving.org/</a>

Thank you for considering both of my requests.

Sincerely, Randi Serres Pueschner, Owner | 608.386.3446

